
 
 
 
 
  
   

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The Advocacy Institute Is Pleased to Present 
 

 
DEPOSITION SKILLS TRAINING 

 
June 23, 2021 

9:00 a.m. – 3:45 p.m. 
 

June 24, 2021 
9:00 a.m. – 4:15 p.m. 

 
 
 

WEBINAR 
 
 

Program Summary 
 

This program focuses on enhancing the skills needed to elicit information and obtain admissions 
effectively through depositions. Participants will develop and sharpen their deposition skills by 
conducting deposition examinations and defending depositions in a simulated setting, followed by 
faculty guidance and feedback. The workshop exercises will focus on addressing preliminary 
matters, techniques for effectively eliciting complete information from witnesses, making and 
responding to objections, dealing with difficult adversaries, using exhibits, and obtaining 
admissions. The program also includes presentations on the components of effective depositions. 

 
 

Eligibility 
 
This program is for Division of Law deputies who have been selected to attend by their 
supervisors. Registrants will receive the course materials prior to the program date. 

 
 

Faculty 
 

 The faculty consists of Division of Law deputy and assistant attorneys general and other attorneys 
who have extensive deposition experience. 

 



 
CLE Credit 

 
NJ CLE Credit: This program has been approved by the Board on Continuing Legal Education 
of the Supreme Court of New Jersey for 12.3 hours of Alternative Verifiable Learning Format 
(AVF) total CLE credit. Of these, 0.0 qualify as hours of credit for ethics/professionalism and 
12.3 qualify as hours of credit toward certification in civil trial law. 
 

 
Registration 

 
Those who are eligible to apply should use the Zoom Webinar registration link in the Program 
Announcement email.  Students who are registered will receive a confirmation email with a link 
to access the program.   
 
Students must download Zoom before the webinar in order for the AGAI to record polling 
responses that are required for attendance verification and CLE credit.   
 
The AGAI will be unable to verify attendance or grant CLE credit to students who have not 
downloaded Zoom before the webinar.     

 


